
  ass 3678 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  ass 3678 # onarion {on-ar'-ee-on}; neuter of a presumed
derivative of 3688; a little donkey: -- young {ass}.[ql ***.
onao. See 3685.[ql

  called 3686 # onoma {on'-om-ah}; from a presumed derivative of
the base of 1097 (compare 3685); a "name" (literally or
figuratively) [authority, character]: -- {called}, (+ sur-)name(-
d).[ql

  have 3685 # oninemi {on-in'-ay-mee}; a prolonged form of an
apparently primary verb (onomai, to slur); for which another
prolonged form (onao) is used as an alternate in some tenses
[unless indeed it be identical with the base of 3686 through the
idea of notoriety]; to gratify, i.e. (middle voice) to derive
pleasure or advantage from: -- {have} joy.[ql

  joy 3685 # oninemi {on-in'-ay-mee}; a prolonged form of an
apparently primary verb (onomai, to slur); for which another
prolonged form (onao) is used as an alternate in some tenses
[unless indeed it be identical with the base of 3686 through the
idea of notoriety]; to gratify, i.e. (middle voice) to derive
pleasure or advantage from: -- have {joy}.[ql

  Onesimus 3682 # Onesimos {on-ay'-sim-os}; from 3685;
profitable; Onesimus, a Christian: -- {Onesimus}.[ql

  Onespiphorus 3683 # Onesiphoros {on-ay-sif'-or-os}; from a
derivative of 3685 and 5411; profit-bearer; Onesiphorus, a
Christian: -- {Onespiphorus}.[ql

  sur-)name 3686 # onoma {on'-om-ah}; from a presumed derivative
of the base of 1097 (compare 3685); a "name" (literally or
figuratively) [authority, character]: -- called, (+ {sur-)name}(-
d).[ql

  young 3678 # onarion {on-ar'-ee-on}; neuter of a presumed
derivative of 3688; a little donkey: -- {young} ass.[ql ***.
onao. See 3685.[ql
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